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REMEMBER IN OUR PRAYERS 

For the sick:  Joyce Cockerill, Kathy Ewing, Frank Riha,  Mary 

Beth Grundman, Meg Richards, Brian Patera, Frank Deloske, 

Duane Poser, Sally Leyden 

 

UPCOMING PARISH ACTIVITIES 

 No activities scheduled this week. 

       

 

 

SATURDAY, JUNE 13, 5:00 P.M.   

Lectors:  Harold Starks-Kathy Long 

Ordinary Minister:  Deacon Christensen 

EMHC:  Galen Klenda-Julie Masters 

Servers:  Madison Ferron-Sarah Riha 

Greeters:  Cort Schanou-Steve Murphy 

Music:  Brenda Jones-Kathy Kaiser-Sue Smith- 

              Candy Connery 

 

SUNDAY, JUNE 14, 9 A.M. 

Lector: Sharon Carrasco-Joe Boro 

Ordinary Minister:  Deacon Christensen 

EMHC:  Linda Christensen-Debbie Vacek                       

Servers: Grace Huntwork-Ellie Patera 

Greeters:  Harold Starks 

Music: Emily Iverson-Mary Iverson 

   

            

                  

SACRIFICIAL GIVING 

May 30
th
 & 31st                               $  2,992.50 

Blessed & Thankful Camp.              $    800.00 

Catholic Communication                 $      70.00 

  

  

 

Week of June 8         

Robert Byrl-Steve Murphy 

 
 

 

 

                         
 

THINK FAIR!!                                            Although it 

does not seem possible, it is that time of the year again when your 

Knights of Columbus start preparing for the County Fair. The 

dates this year are Wed., July 29th, Thursday the 30th, Friday, 

July 31, Sat. August 1st and Sunday Aug 2nd. As usual this is a 

huge undertaking for the Knights and we have to rely on help 

from all the members of St Joseph Parish to make it a success. I 

am hoping that you will all be as generous with your time as you 

have been in the past. Without your help we would not be able to 

support the projects that we do throughout the year. The sign-up 

sheets will be in back of church in the usual place, I ask that 

everyone will consider helping your Knights out for a shift or two 

again this year. I cannot thank all of our wonderful volunteers 

who always seem to be there when asked to help on any project 

for the church. 

CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL REUNION                     

Class of 1975 - All Catholic High Schools 40th   Reunion 

Cathedral, Creighton Prep, Duchesne, Holy Name, Gross, Marian, 

Mercy, Mt. Michael,  

Paul VI, Roncalli, Ryan, St. Albert's 

 

Date: June 20th 

Place: Creighton Prep 

Time: Doors open 6:30 pm 

Band starts at 8:00 pm 

Band: The Persuaders 

Cost: $8.00 per person - money goes to charity - Children's 

Scholarship Fund 

 

Food available for purchase from LaCasa 

Cash bar 

 

NIGHT AT THE BALL PARK                                         

On a cool but nice spring night (thanks to weather man, Dave 

Jones) at the ball park, about 50 to 60 St Joseph members and 

friends enjoyed a great baseball game and fellowship. It was a fun 

evening and the Storm Chasers also held up their end of the deal 

with a win. St. Joseph can also be proud of their Knights of 

Columbus as four of your Knights took part in presenting the 

colors at the start of the game. Once again, thanks to all who were 

there and we will probably do it again next season.  

 

NEXT BLOOD DRIVE                                        

Please mark your calendars again for the next Springfield 

Community Blood Drive: When: Sunday June 28th, Springfield 

Fire Hall, 8:00 A.M until 1:00 P.M. I  hope that we can have 

another good turn out.   Our last drive was outstanding and I am 

grateful for all of the donors in the area. Hope to see you again on 

June 28th. To sign-up on line go to www.redcrossblood.org 

(Sponsor code 009111) or call Ralph @ 402-253-8301. 

 

 

http://www.redcrossblood.org/
tel:402-253-8301
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